
Dates for your  

diary: 

 

27th November 

Flu immunisations 

Rec-FVI 

 

27th November 

Parents E -safety  

workshop  

Forms V & VI  

3.45pm-4.15pm 

 

4th, 5th, 6th, 7th 

December 

Nativity 9-10am 

 

4th December 

Food Bank trip 

 

1st December 

Post box for Christmas 

cards available 

 

5th December 

School Council meeting 

 

8th December  

Carol Service rehearsal 

 

10th December 

Carol Service 2pm 

OXFORD HOUSE SCHOOL 

 

 

OXFORD HOUSE 

SCHOOL 

Newsletter dated : 24th November 2017 

Children in Need  -  Friday 17th November  

What a spotacular day! It was lovely to see so many 

children dressed in colourful and spotty clothes.  

A great big thank you for all of your donations, we 

raised a fantastic £553.80. 

Bikeability is in full swing with 

our pupils in FV now practicing 

out on the road. 

Thank you to all those parents 

who attended parents evening 

last week, we hope you found it 

useful. 

We practiced ‘Lock Down’ last 

week which has now become 

part of our safeguarding duty 

and regularly practiced similar 

to fire drills. The younger pupils 

are always informed in advance, 

we use such examples as a lion 

escaping from the zoo, or earth-

quakes for our older pupils. 



A reminder that, instead of  

participating in Samaritans 

Purse this year, we are collect-

ing to support the local food 

bank.  

If you would like to contribute, 

please could we ask you to bring 

in your donations to your child’s 

classroom by Wednesday 29th 

November. 

Many thanks. 

 

On Monday we have Mrs Waddington coming 

in to school to do some activities with FV and 

FVI about Dementia. 

The children in Early Years (NI, 

NII and Reception classes) are 

performing a Nativity play on  

4th, 5th, 6th and 7th December. 

Those parents wishing to attend, 

please could you hand your form 

in by Monday 27th November.  

Bookings are being made on a 

first come first served basis. 

Many thanks. 

Real Life Superheroes! 

Mr Datta and Dr Badiger visited  

Reception Class this week and they 

brought in Mr Skeleton. See the 

website for more details. 

On Tuesday the children in FI  

presented their History projects 

‘Christmas Then and Now’ in class. 

We learnt that all celebrations and 

festivals involve being with family and 

having a special meal. The children 

were quite surprised to discover that 

in their Grandparents’ time, receiving 

a school uniform was a present! 


